
I live in Northwest Hills and wish to voice my opinion that I think Map 2 will best serve the people of Northwest 
Hills. As a member of NWACA, I heard that there have been people saying they represent the opinions of the 
membership. I was not surveyed about the maps. I want you to hear it directly from me. I support Map 2 as does my 
family and friends in the area. 
 
Patti Edelman 
Owner/Resident of Northwest Hills since 1984 
 


